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     This year’s STLP Fall Showcase was very successful. There were 
hundreds of student’s who participated in this year’s Fall Showcase 
and they all were outstanding! There were things from bullying, to 
recycling to even bracelet making. The students and teachers there 
came to school gathered everything they’d need for their showcases 

and rode on down to WKU. The students would then set up their 
projects and wait for their time for the judges to come around and go 

over and score their showcase. Other students, such as myself, got the 
chance to be apart of this day and really get into Fall Showcase. There 

were gazette reporters there interviewing and getting to see and be 
involved in some students projects. There was such a big variety as to 
what was out there on the floor at WKU on the 6th. It was a fun time 

and everybody enjoyed every bit of it! Good luck and congratulations 
to all the students that advance in this year’s showcase!
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The amazing turn out for Fall Showcase. There was 
also another gym taken up entirely of elementary 

school student’s projects! 
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Bowling Green Junior High School

 Bowling Green Junior High School students, Rashad Darden, 
Kameron Riehn, Madisyn Peeples and Caroline Atkerson, are all 
about great opportunities the world has to offer. They presented 

their project and talked about how to prepare students for life 
and also explore future careers. They shared a lot about how to 
actually be ready for future careers and job offers. They did an 

excellent job presenting and I wish them the best of luck!

Russellville Junior High

Russellville Junior High, Kyran and Jaron, are all about recycling! They 
showed how students could get more involved in recycling and showed the 
importance of recycling and also how small every day things can turn into 

a great opportunity. They had created a robot made entirely out of 
recycled materials. From the body to eyes to even the head, all recycled. 
The motor was the only thing not made out of recycled materials. They 

even demonstrated what the robot can do, like how it can roam and move 
it’s arms and even the eyes flicker on and off as if it’s blinking! They both 

did an outstanding job of showing off the importance of recycling and 
what you can create and accomplish when you do. Great job boys!
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Todd County Middle School

   Larue County Middle School’s, Seth, Skyler, Symone and Bailey, are 
“Staying Connecting” to their school by being involved in STLP. Their 
project was all about staying connected to your school and being more 

involved in what your school has to offer. Like sports such as basketball 
or softball or clubs like art or math club or even STLP! They all did an 

excellent job of showing how they are working to get students involved. 
Good luck Larue County Middle!

Larue County Middle School

Todd County Middle School

   Todd County Middle School’s students, Ali Kerns, Hannah Petric and Leah 
Whiles, thought a little outside the box on their project. They shared their 

thoughts on the ordinary yearbook. They told how the old-fashioned 
yearbook didn’t have anything fantastic or interesting about it, just pages you 
can flip through. They showed how awesome it would be to be able to have a 

virtual yearbook! I mean come on how cool would that be! They said how 
with a yearbook you can’t express your feelings through it. But with the 

virtual one you can, you can interview people on their thoughts about the 
year and it can be more personal and more kids would be willing to buy one! 

They said how they’d plan to sell these and they said they would put it on a 
DVD to play whenever you want! It was really interesting to hear about their 

ideas and plans for the virtual yearbook. Good luck ladies!


